"Fe MURPHY:GRAVES

ARCHITECTS Board Update

Date: November 12, 2013

Gary Milby, Assistant Superintendent
Hardin County Board of Education
65 W.A. Jenkins Road
Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Re: November School Board Meeting

Dear Gary,
Please find below a status update for the G.C. Burkhead Elementary School Project.

1. Drawings and Specifications are being sent to KDE and Regulatory Agencies for final review and
approval.

Proposed Project Schedule:
e KDE/Regulatory Agencies Review November 12, 2013 — December 12, 2013

e Advertise for Bids December, 2013 — January 14, 2014

Proposed Actions Items for Board Meeting:
e None required at this time.

If upon review of the Update you have any questions please feel free to contact me at the office at
859.559.0504, or my cell at 859.806.471.
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